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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Mask Wearing  

Due to the changes to the 'r' rate and the expected increase in cases of the virus, it is necessary to ask parents and 

carers to wear face masks entering the school premises from tomorrow. I am sure you understand the need for the 

school to take any steps to combat the virus and it will also help all of us as a school community to , safer.  

Parking  

As we know, parking around the school continues to be an issue. These are mainly problems caused by a minority 

not thinking about others within the school community.  

We have observed parents/carers parking on street corners and across drive-ways which is very dangerous and does 

not help relations with our neighbours. 

Recently we are seeing an increase of parents/carers pulling up directly outside the gate on both sides of the road 

which is causing congestion and some blind spots. In some cases parents/carers are letting their children out and 

then moving off without getting out of the car. We have seen some younger children walking across the road 

unsupervised and we are getting increasingly worried about safety. 

I know most parents/carers are respectful and take care around the school and we thank you for that. If you think 

any of the issues apply to you, can you consider better arrangements for dropping off and picking up, giving yourself 

enough time to do everything you need to do in a safe orderly way. I will be outside in the morning and afternoon 

once I am back in school. 

Thank you for continued cooperation at this time. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mr Church 

 


